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Message from the Principal 
Last year we held several parent 
coffee mornings where parents had 
the opportunity to meet with the 
principal in an informal setting 
(coffee/tea and muffins provided) 
and discuss topics of interest. I 
would like to start this again 
beginning in February. I look to you 
for suggestions of topics that would 
be of interest. Please call the office 
and share your ideas! I will schedule 
the first meeting for Thurs. Feb. 4 from 9-10AM. Please RSVP to the office if you 
plan on attending.  I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Student Art Gallery 
A few months ago we started a Student Art Gallery just outside the gym. We are getting some lovely 
pieces of art to display.  If your son/daughter is interested in painting, please encourage them to paint 
something – the theme is Valentines! Submissions should be in by Friday, January 29. 

 
 

Parent Pub Night 
Our grade 7 parents are having a fundraiser “Pub Night” at the Dublin Crossing on Sat. Feb. 20th. This 
is open to all parents, not just parents of grade 7 students. The cost is $20 which includes a burger 
and beverage of choice. Keep your eyes open for more details! 
 

Attendance/Late! 

 
 
I would like to ask for your assistance. Regular attendance and arrival to school on time is an important 
factor in the success of student’s at school. Some of the most important skills we can teach children are 
that of organization, reliability and consistency of effort. The expectations of the school are no different 
than that of a workplace, regular attendance and arrival at the proper time. Children learn what they 
live and therefore it is important for parents to teach and model for their children the skills of 
responsibility and reliability.  

February Important Dates 
Jan 21 – Thursday Cookie Sales $1.00 each 
Jan 28 – Thursday Reading under the stars 
Jan 29 – Friday PAC Hot Lunch  
Feb 8   – Monday Family Day – No School 

Feb 9-12 – Tuesday-Friday 
Multicultural Week –  
more details soon. 

Feb 18 – Thursday 
Run for Heart 
Cookie Sales $1.00 each 

Feb 19 – Friday Pro D Day – No School 
Feb 24 – Wednesday Anti-Bully Day – wear pink 
Feb 24-26 – Wednesday-Friday Book Fair 
Feb 26 – Friday PAC Hot Lunch 



 
Each day, we have anywhere from 5-10% of our total school population either absent or late. When a 
child is not feeling well we encourage you to keep them home to rest and get better. My concern is 
focused more on the number of students who are late on a regular basis. 20-50 students arriving late 
each day is an extremely high number. When students arrive late, a number of people are directly 
affected; the office personnel, who must put on hold their regular duties to deal with the late students 
and the teachers and students due to interruption of the lessons. When a child is frequently absent or 
late, it is difficult for both the teacher and student to make up the lost instructional time.   
Here are several ideas that will help encourage children to take ownership/responsibility for being 
ready for school each day: 
 

 Have a conversation with your child around adults having a responsibility to be at work on time 
and children having a responsibility to be at school on time 

 Make sure your child has his/her own alarm clock and takes responsibility to set it rather than 
relying on a parent (this can be done with even very young children) 

 Set the clock 30 minutes earlier if your child needs extra time 
 Bath or shower before bed rather than the AM 
 Set an earlier bed time so your child feels rested and ready for an early start (children need at 

least 9 hours of rest) 
 Have all electronics (iPAds, video’s, TV, phones) turned off at least 1 hour before bed time (it 

is scientifically proven that the brain needs this to slow down) 
If we work together with shared expectations and consistency, the children will clearly understand what 
is expected. 
 
  

Student Phone Calls: 
Please remind your child to leave a voice message when calling from the school.  Parents/Guardians 
please listen to the voice message as the office doesn’t always know when a student calls from the 
classroom.  
 

The Collapse of Parenting 

 
The attached article comes from MacLean’s Magazine. It is a lengthy article but well worth a read. 
Whether you agree or disagree with the perspective of the author, it certainly is food for thought.  
At the school level, we have seen a shift in a number of our student’s ability to: be respectful to their 
parents and teachers, eat healthy, focus on tasks for an extended period of time and to manage their 
emotions. Children require structure, limits and consistency. To have expectations around everything 
from manners to earlier bed times to reduced time on technology will serve them well in their 
formative years. We must first be their parent and then, when they reach adulthood, their friend.  
 
 
 

The collapse of 
parenting.pdf  

 



 



 

 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 

        
 

Reading Under the Stars 
 

Bring your favourite book and flashlight to read in the gym 
“Under the Stars” 

 
Thursday, January 28th  

Donation $2.00 
 

This is a fundraising event for the Service Puppies in Training – PADS 
 

Thank you for your support,  
The Student Leadership Team 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Cookie Sales At Woodland Park 
 

The Student Leadership Team is once again selling jumbo cookies!  The money raised helps 
support service puppies in training though the PADS association of B.C. 

 
Cookie sales will happen during the lunch hour on the following Thursday’s and will Cost 

$1.00 each on the following dates: 
 

January 21st , February 4th , February 19th and March 3rd 

 
 



 
 

Skipping Club 
 

Skipping Club is underway for all 
grade 2 – 7 students, on 

Thursday and Fridays at lunch in 
the gym.  This will culminate 
with Jump Rope for Heart 

skipping challenge on Thursday 
February 19th. 

 

 

Parking 
 

We have been informed by 
the Elim residences 

(located across the street 
from the school) that they 
will call the City of Surrey 
to issue tickets for people 
who park on the corners 
and their side streets. 

 
 

 
Parent Satisfaction Survey 

 
During the months of January to April, the Surrey School District is participating in the 2015 Ministry 
of Education Electronic Anonymous Satisfaction Survey Project in cooperation with all other school 
districts throughout the Province.  
 
Parents/Guardians can complete the Internet Electronic Anonymous Surveys any time before spring, 
providing immediate satisfaction level results to the school and the district.  
 
Students in Grade 4 and 7 will complete the Survey at school 
 

  



 

 



 



  



 


